
 

 

De Bohun Newsletter 
De Bohun Primary School 5/19/2017 Summer term issue  

 

School Lunch Price Increase 

We informed parents in the spring term that we 

would have to increase the cost of school lunches. 

Currently the school subsidies each meal by 40p.  

An increase is necessary and we will increase the 

price by 10p from Monday.  A further increase can 

be expected in September. 

 

The cost of a school lunch from 

Monday will be £2.20 
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Attendance this week

week's attendance points so far

How well did 

the class do? 

100% Excellent 

98% Very good 

97% Good 

96% Average 

95% and below 

is under 

national 

targets. 

 

Well done to our musicians 

Monday saw a group of 

four children competing 

in the North London 

Music Festival in Hampstead. 

The pupils worked hard to prepare for the 

competition, supported by Miss Conway. The 

group were successful in bringing home a 1st, 2nd 

and 3rd place in the categories. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Outstanding Nursery Art Work 

Our Nursery children have been 

learning to describe pirates, having 

read a book called ‘Captain Flynn and 

the Pirate Dinosaurs.’ This topic has 

helped to improve the vocabulary in 

the setting. 

Asude, aged 4 brought an outstanding 

drawing of a pirate to show Mrs 

Pearson. 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Week beginning 22.05.17 Year 2 Sats 

Half Term holiday finish Friday 26th (normal 

time) 

Return to school Monday 5th June 

8 June 3.30 Year 6 Residential Parents’ meeting 

6JA classroom ( parents who cannot attend 

please contact the office) 

Week 12-16 June Year 1 phonics screening test 

14 June Chess tournament 

16 June Year 5 cricket tournament 

19 June Borough Athletics 

21 June Year 1 visit to Hatfield House 

 

 

Visit to Church 

This week year 4 visited St 

Andrew’s at Southgate. The children 

Are learning about Christianity in 

RE, this term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Fun Day Advertising 

If any of our parents are self-employed or have a service that they 

would like to advertise and would like to place an advert in this 

year’s Fun Day brochure, please would you contact Mrs 

MacMurdie in Finance who will be happy to give you further 

details. This is a fantastic opportunity to advertise your business 

and perhaps gain some new contacts. 

a.macmurdie@debohun.enfield.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


